Water Board Meeting

A special meeting of the Beverly Water Board was held on September 29, 2022 and called to order at 6:30 pm by Mayor/Chairman Andy Burns. Those present were Board Members David Simmons, Kenny Weese, Water Operator Lester Pritt and Utility Clerk Mellanie Dilley. Visitors included Sewer Board Members David Sturdivant, Donnie Pritt and Chief Waste Water Operator Jarrod Phillips.

New Business.

The meeting was held to talk about purchasing a small SUV or Truck for the water plant. The funds to buy the truck will come from the remaining monies left after the purchase of the Sludge Truck. Kenny Weese made the motion to look for a vehicle to purchase. David Simmons seconded; motion carried AIF

Adjournment

Kenny Weese made a motion to adjourn with David Simmons seconding; AIF. The meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Andy Burns, Mayor/Chairperson

Mellanie Dilley, Utilities Clerk/Secretary